OOPA Communication Inc.
636 Kasuga-cho
Matsue-shi, Shimane 690-8550

Japan

May 12, 2015

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Surrender of International 214 Authorization (File No. ITC-214-20101021-00409)
Dear Ms. Dortch:

OOPA Communication Inc. (“OOPA”) hereby surrenders the above-referenced international
Section 214 authorization to provide resale services, effective as of the date of this letter. OOPA does not
currently provide services to any customers pursuant to its Section 214 Authorization. In addition, OOPA is
currently in the process of being dissolved. Given the foregoing, OOPA wishes to surrender its authorization.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the foregoing please contact Mr. Robert E.
Stup, Jr., whose contact information is as follows:

Squire Patton Boggs (US) LLP
2550 M Street NW

Washington DC 20037

Phone: (202) 626-6721

Email: robert.stup@squirepb.com

Respectfully submitted,

Tomio YosHioka

President
OOPA Communication Inc.
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